

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

CATHY KESNER<

Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 10:12 AM

Sep 24, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Expanding Medicaid--or better yet--expanding Medicare for all is the fiscally responsible thing to do. The math has been done, and the facts are in. And lest you forget, for all you self-professed Christians, it is the humane thing to do.

Sincerely,

CATHY KESNER

22812